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Message from Mrs Matthews                    Friday 25th October 2024 

Thank you for a great half term and again, for your support with our non-uniform day last week for Reminiscence 
Learning, we raised a total of £838! We are looking forward to supporting Children in Need on Friday 15th November 
with a range of events and activities. 

As always, when we return in 
November, please support your child 
with basic expectations such as 
uniform, plenty of black socks in stock 
& stocked pencil cases!!! 

Follow the link here for our BEP 
newsletter ’Lines from our Landscape’ 
to see what’s been going on across 
the trust. Click here for more.  

Court Fields School 
Parent Weekly ‘What’s Happening’ Bulletin 

Court Fields 
Scoop 

Prestigious 
Football  

Equality Award 
Court Fields 
School are 
celebrating 

receiving The 
Barclays Equal 
Access Football 

Award for the opportunities they provide for girls in 
football. The trophy was presented by SASP's Barclays 

Girls' Football Strategic Lead Alex Caird at The FA 
Whistlers Refereeing Course held at Court Fields, 

where the girls developed their leadership skills and 
football knowledge to referee football matches (see 
photo attached). At Court Fields both girls and boys 
have the opportunity to develop their football skills in 
PE lessons, after school clubs and also represent the 

school teams in local, county and national 
competitions. 

Science House 

Challenge 

No Educake 

homework over half 

term. Instead it's 

competition time! 

Every entry earns 

house points!  The 

best entries win 

"Science 

Champion" badges! 

Entry is optional but 

encouraged!  

Video Games Club - Starting  

after half term 

Calling all Year 7-9 gamers! Starting 

after half term on Wednesday 

lunchtimes in C1, we are launching a new Video 

Games Club. Whether you’re a pro or just want to have 

some fun, come along for a friendly competition on the 

Nintendo Switch and Nintendo Wii. 

It’s first come, first served, so get here early! If you 

want to skip the lunch queue, see Mr. Hold or Miss 

Sibley for a pass. 

If the club is popular, we’re looking to expand it even 

further in the future with more games and consoles, so 

make sure to get involved! Don’t miss out on the 

chance to relax, have fun, and challenge your friends! 

Non-uniform Day Fundraising 
The grand total raised for Reminiscence 
Learning last week was £825! Thank 
you all for your kind donations and 
support! Here is a quote from the 
charity: 
“Reminiscence Learning are absolutely gobsmacked 
to receive such an incredibly generous total from 
Court Fields staff and students - this will allow for 
fundamental enhancements to our local community 
services, giving us chance to continue our face to face 
carers support and signposting groups, book a wide 
variety of musical entertainment at our community 
sessions and supplement the ongoing costs of our art 
therapy, creative outdoors programme and our 
sporting reminiscence sessions, to name but a few. 

We cherish the links we have with our local schools 
and businesses, working alongside all age groups to 
make Wellington a fully dementia inclusive town. In 
line with the Court Fields School values of ‘Achieve, 
Belong, Participate’ we will use this £825 donation to 

progress and grow the supportive community that 
Wellington offers its residents living with dementia. We 

cannot thank the staff and pupils at Court Fields 
School enough for their amazing efforts.” 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/64a552169365cb595d98cc78/t/671a4c322a003d1f7f4afe8b/1729776698344/LFOL_ISSUE1_OCTOBER+2024.pdf
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DIARY DATES 

28th October-1st November 

Half Term 

4th November 

Inset Day 

5th November 

Back to School 

13th November 
Year 12 Presentation 

Evening 

15th November 

Non-uniform day for Children 
in Need 

23rd Dec 2024-3rd Jan 2025 

Christmas Holidays 

6th January 2025 

Back to School 

 

Year 10 Noticeboard 
Calling all Year 10s! Keep 

an eye on the  
notice board for key dates, 

notices and other useful 
information.  

Casting Call! 

Sports News 
 

Well done to our Year 10 rugby team 
who are through to the next round of the 
County Cup after beating Castle 48-10. 
Some superb performances, however 
player of the match going to Salvador 
who was outstanding!  

A big well done to the u13 
hockey team who were 
unbeaten and won all 
their games at this week’s 
CVL against the other 
local secondary schools. 
The girls demonstrated 
fantastic teamwork 
throughout. Well done to 
all involved. 

Well done to the Year 10/11 girls hockey 
team on their victory tonight v MWA. 
Some fantastic skills, teamwork and 
goals throughout. 

Year 11 Parents Evening 
Great to see so many families at our Year 11 
Parents Evening.  Our thanks as always to 

Richard Huish College, BTC and The 
SPACE for supporting. 

3G Pitch Bookings 
 

Are you interested in 
having a go on our new 

3G pitch? We have some 
evening & weekend slots 

available to book so, if 
you’re interested, please 

send an enquiry to 
3gbookings@courtfields.b
ep.ac. We look forward to 

hearing from you! 


